
 
 

 
Current COVID-19 Status as of: 

JANUARY 4, 2021 
 
 

 Residents 
(COVID+, 

currently in 
quarantine) 

Residents 
(Total Case 
Count since 

March 2020) 

Staff 
(COVID+, 

currently in 
quarantine) 

Staff 
(Total Case Count 
since March 2020) 

Independent Living 0 11   

Assisted Living  4 4 1 3 

Health Center 0 6 1 17 

Environmental 
Services 

  0 4 

Plant/Security   0 4 
Dietary   0 3 
Other    0 4 

Totals 4 21 2 35 
 
 
**See below for additional community updates** 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Greetings Vista Grande Villa Residents and Loved Ones,  

 

Assisted Living Update: 

As you may have seen on the updated graph above, we have had four assisted living 
residents test positive for COVID-19 as well as one staff member.  We have taken quick 
actions to quarantine any positive individuals as well as possible exposed residents.  At 
this time, until we feel we can confidently say we have this outbreak fully identified, we 
are asking all residents to remain in their suites as much as possible, and we have 
started in-home dining again.  All positive and exposed residents are residing on the 
same wing and must remain in their suites.  Staff are caring for them at a lower staff to 
resident ratio in order to more closely monitor and provide supportive care.  Staff 
exchange will be minimal, in order to decrease the risk of transmission to other 
residents or staff members.       

If you or your loved one has tested positive, you have already received this information.  
We will continue to diligently monitor all residents for any signs and symptoms of 
COVID-19 which has been effective in keeping this area COVID-negative for ten months.  
Please pray that this outbreak has been caught quickly with minimal spread. 

 

Vaccine Update: 

Independent Living: We have confirmed that our IL residents will not be included in the 
CVS vaccination dates.  I am working with the Jackson County Health Department to see 
how quickly we can work through a vaccination solution.  As always, as soon as I have 
any information, I will provide it to you. 

 

Assisted Living/Memory Care/Skilled Nursing: We can FINALLY say we have our clinic 
dates!  I apologize for the short notice as we were only given a few days to prepare.  CVS 
will be on site at Vista Grande Villa, this Thursday and Friday, January 7th and 8th to 
provide the Moderna COVID-19 vaccine to interested residents.  Staff in these areas will 
be reaching out to the resident or responsible party to obtain consent prior to Thursday.  
We appreciate your quick return of these forms as it is required by CVS. 



 Other Vaccine Information: 

*We do not have a confirmed second vaccination clinic date set (COVID-19 
vaccine requires two doses).  Anticipate that this will take place 3-4 weeks after 
the first vaccination.   

*Staff will be given the opportunity to receive the vaccination during this week’s 
clinics as well.  We hope that many will choose to receive the vaccine and further 
decrease the risk of COVID-19 at Vista Grande Villa.   

 

Best wishes in the New Year, 

 

Chelsea Eisele 
Executive Director 


